
Extra-curricular 

activities 

We offer a range of after-school clubs, some run by 

our staff and others by professionals from outside 

clubs.  All children are welcome to attend with parental 

permission. 

Children with Special Educational Needs (SEN) are 

welcome to attend our after-school clubs, however this 

might, in some instances, only be possible with extra 

adult support. 

Children in Year Six have the opportunity to experience 

various activities at a Residential Centre, this is 

encouraged for all children including those with SEN.  

In some instances, with discussions with parents, we 

may need to offer additional adult support. 

Children in all classes experience visits to support 

learning throughout the school year, and every child will 

take part.  There may be occasions where additional 

adult support is required to ensure children with SEN 

are included. 



 


